
22/05/2020 

MR Robert Ishkhanian 
5 Loxton PL 
Forestville NSW 2086 
raff1979@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I am in favour of this development and consider this as and essential development which 
Council should support by granting approval in light of the State planning system acceleration 
program to support productivity, investment and jobs. This development will create jobs for the 
State and local community. Council should take an objective position and grant the DA as the 
DA ticks all the boxes for a well considered and planned development plan for the community. 

Sent: 22/05/2020 8:11:14 PM
Subject: Online Submission


